Iqaluit, August 3¢, 2018 Letter: TA-HM-21807-0001

Attn: Hamlet of Pond Inlet
Daryi Dibble
Senior Administrative Officer
801 Tugaarvik St.
Pond Inlet, Nupavut
P.O Box 180
XO0A 080

Contract Numbet: 15255-00331-07
Contract Name: Pond Inlet Marine Infrastructure
Description: Authorization Letter for Non-hazardous Waste Disposal

Dear Mr.Dibbleg

As part of the Pond Iniet Marine Infrastructure Project, the Government of Nunavut is asking the
contractor to make sure with the Hamlet that their landfills are able to receive the non-hazardous

waste generated by the project.

It should be noted that hazardous materials will be disposed in accordance with environmental
standards through the contractor.

Regards,

TOWER ARCTIC Lid.

This document has been approved by Daryl Dibblee on. 2018-08-03
(Mame) (Drates

Project Manager: {Simon Brochu) Pond Inlet SAQ (Daryl Dibble®-
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